
 
 
 
Mark your Calendar For Picture Day! 
 
 
Students, Parents, and Guardians, 
 
 
Picture Day is almost here! CADY will be at your school on 
September 1, 2023 to take photos for the yearbook. Don’t get left 
out of the yearbook! 
 
 
Purchase a package before your Picture Day and get $10 off. 
Don’t miss this limited time offer! Check out your options at 
CADY.com/PictureDay 

 

See CADY FAQ for additional details. 


